Christopher P. Arndt

Residence:

Montgomery County Council February 7, 2024
100 Maryland Avenue
Rockville, MD 20850

Re: Testimony in Support of More Funding for Parks in the FY25 Capital Budget and FY25-30 Capital
Improvements Program.

Dear County Councilmembers:

| come to you today as a senior citizen in the County. | am 72 years old, a longtime resident since 1953.
Over these many years | have paid a lot of taxes, and now that | am in my senior years, | have finally found
the time to enjoy the great parks that our County has.

It is for this reason that | come to you as myself but also for the many other senior citizens who enjoy our
parks. The parks have always been invaluable for relaxation and enjoyment, but as we found during the
pandemic that are unique to overall quality of life. These County parks served an immeasurable role in the
overall well-being of all of us.

It is for this reason that | ask you to restore whatever you can to the budget as requested by the Parks
Department.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Christophe goiaemas amit
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Christopher Arndt






